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My son has been a student at URI for the past 3 years. Although we have enjoyed the URI 
experience we have not appreciated the stress of housing. I don’t understand the residence 
distain for the students. The students and the college are guaranteed revenue for the area. The 
municipality limiting housing in the area will limit out of states students from attending URI when 
given another option at competitive schools. My hope is the municipality will reconsider their 
decision and reverse the ordinance. 
 
 
This bill will reduce the current limits on renting in cities and towns across the state and will 
have a positive effect on the housing crisis in Rhode Island. It will also provide badly needed 
housing for URI students. 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


